
Reception Newsletter Wednesday 9th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Learning from Wednesday 9th to Tuesday 15th November 2022.    

 

This week’s learning: 

• We will be teaching the children the sounds l, h, sh and r. 

 
 

 

• In maths we will be learning about the number 4 and 5. We will be looking at different 

representations of the numbers and learning how to write them.  

• In RE we will be continuing our new topic of ‘welcome’. We will be talking about symbols 

and the children will be making their very own Baptism candle.  

• Our story of the week is ‘The Elephant and the Bad Baby’  

• Our word of the week is ‘Peace’ 

 

Junk Modelling  

Please can you collect old cardboard tubes, boxes and other items at home that would be 

useful for the children’s creative work.   

 

Reminder:  

Please remember that we will put a QR code at the back of your child’s reading record with 

the new sounds. These QR codes include a video showing you how to hear, say and write each 

sound.  

 

The reading meeting will be going on our Gsuite site so if you were not able to attend the 

meeting today you will be able to watch it online.   

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Clarke and Miss Marshall.  


